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Dear Parent / Carer,

Iftar Dinner - Tuesday 19th March 2024

Outwood Academy Acklam are hosting their second Iftar dinner on the evening of Tuesday 19th March 2024.
This is a perfect opportunity to allow parents and students to gain an insight of why our fellow Muslim
students fast during the month of Ramadan. The Iftar dinner is open to all students and families (muslim and
non-muslim) in every year group.

It would be amazing to see you and your family share this experience with our students and staff. Doors open
at 5:15, the event will begin at 5:45, fast opens at 6:19, followed by a prayer(not compulsory for all), and a nice
hot meal, finishing the evening at 8:00. It would be amazing if you would bring your families to the Iftar dinner.

Spaces are limited therefore a maximum of 5 people per family are allowed. If you would like to attend with
your family, please complete the online form, via link detailed below, clearly stating how many will be attending
to allow the school to cater by Wednesday 13th March. Your child must be accompanied by at least one adult.

Please follow this link to complete the online form: https://forms.gle/N5AAXo8sxXKYTGkY7

Should you have any questions or queries with regards to the above event, then please do not hesitate to
contact us on 01642 818200, alternatively you can email Mrs Rashid at s.rashid@acklam.outwood.com.

Yours faithfully

Mrs S Rashid
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